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Jeff Watson

From: appelvalley1@dishmail.net
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 9:13 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Iron Horse Solar Farm

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 IT has been brought to my attention that you are taking prime soil to place a solar farm.It is my 
understanding that there is ample sage lands where this facility may be located. My husband 
and I are wheat farmers in the Palouse. We know the importance of conserving soil.When it's 
gone it's gone. Our son is now using no-till methods of  planting the wheat to keep the 
remaining soil from eroding.Without good soil to grow our food we are going to be in trouble in 
the near future. 
 Sincerely, 
 Helen A. Appel, President Washington Wool Growers Auxiliary 


